
Term 1, Week 6

Year 6 news
A snapshot of our week

Stars:  Harry W and Florrie
Bright Spark: Emilia

Maths:  
This week, we have continued to deepen 
the children’s understanding and recall 
of the times tables.  We have also been 
learning about factors, common factors, 
multiples and common multiples.  In 
addition, we learnt about prime 
numbers.  

Woodland Learning:  
We had a great Woodland Learning session 
on Wednesday, with the Year 5 class.  The 
children played a variety of  games, some 
climbed trees, whilst others built a bridge in 
the stream.

Art:  
Here are some of the finished World 
War II skyline pictures that the 
children made:

English:  
We have continued to read our class book, 
Letters from the Lighthouse.  This week, 
the children wrote a prediction and a diary 
entry.  

Art:  
This week, the children learnt about 
Andy Warhol.  They then produced an 
Andy Warhol-inspired piece of art.  Some 
children still need to finish theirs and will 
be given time to do so next week.    

Italian:  
The children revised saying numbers to 
1000.  They then practised writing the 
numbers in words.

Computing:  
The children are learning about ‘Systems’ 
this term.  


